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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Distinguished	colleagues	and	Esteemed	TJOD	(Turkish	Society	of	Gynecology	and	Obstetrics)	family,

I	am	very	happy	to	have	the	chance	to	address	you	with	the	December	issue	of	TJOG,	the	scientific	publication	of	the	Turkish	
Society	of	Gynecology	and	Obstetrics,	the	largest	and	umbrella	association	of	obstetricians	and	gynecologists	working	in	Turkey.

This	issue	of	our	journal	brought	together	up-to-date	and	scientific	publications	with	high	scientific	value	to	you,	our	esteemed	
colleagues.	As	it	is	known,	we	have	made	new	arrangements	and	assignments	in	the	editorial	board	structure	of	our	journal.	
There	is	a	very	serious	working	team	known	as	the	editorial	team	in	the	publication	of	periodic	scientific	journals.

I	would	like	to	thank	Eray	Çalışkan	for	his	efforts	and	contributions	in	this	handover	ceremony,	which	we	consider	a	relay	race	
in	order	to	achieve	scientific	popularity	and	actuality,	and	wish	success	to	our	new	editors	and	editorial	team.

Bulent Tiras, Prof. MD

President of TJOD


